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Weekly News – Friday 6th March 2020   
 

Year One 
Dear Parents,  

A busy week in year 1! All the children thoroughly enjoyed world books day. We 
were really impressed with all the fantastic costumes thank you.  

Cornflower Class had a good but very wet forest fun session on Thursday! 
Lavender class are next week – please remember wellington boots.   

Maths 

In maths this week we finished our Length and Height topic by using rulers to 
measure objects. We were able to measure lines and draw lines to the exact 
cm. Then we moved onto our Weight topic where we discussed what weight 
means and how we measure weight. We began by looking at scales and 
comparing objects by what was heaviest and lightest. Once we were able to 
do this, we discussed balancing the scale to find equal measurements. We put 
an object in one side of the scale and added cubes to the other side until the 
scale was balanced. We were able to use the sentence stem: 1 tennis ball = 14 
cubes.  

English: In literacy this week we have continued with the book Lullabyhullabaloo 
by Mick Inkpen. The children have created their own Lullabyhullabaloo book by 
thinking about their own characters and what sounds they made that woke the 
princess! We finished the week by writing an apology letter to the princess for 
waking her up.  

Phonics: In phonics this week we have looked at: ‘c’ making the /s/ sound (e.g 
ice,  cell), ce also making the /s/ sound (e.g sauce, glance), the ‘g’ making the 
/j/ sound (e.g magic, energy) and the ‘dge’ sound making the /j/ sound (e.g 
fudge, hedge) 

Geography: In preparation for our local area walk next week in geography we 
have looked at the significant places in our local area such as Tiffin Girls school 
and the Hawker Centre, we also looked at our own homes which we found 
using google earth! The children were very excited to show everyone where 
they lived! 

Notices: 

Local Area Walk: Our local area walk is next week – if you still have not returned your consent forms 
please do so as a matter of urgency. If you have offered to help, we look forward to seeing you. 
Thank you.  

Appeal for reading helpers: We are still looking for volunteers to come in and read with children in 
Year 1. If you have some regular free time on any afternoon (2.30 to 3.10), we would really 
appreciate your support. Many thanks. 

 

Fern Hill  

Values Award 
Cornflower 

Gaya 

Alfie 

Foxglove 

Elliot 

James 

Lavender 

Elena 

Joseph 


	Fern Hill
	Maths
	Values Award

